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                      Friday 7th June 2024 

Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to your child’s final term in Reception. As we move through these last few weeks we will be concluding 
our three aspirations. For aspiration 1 we will be thinking about our transition into year 1, and having the chance 
to celebrate who we are by creating a “All about me” poster for our new teachers. Aspiration 2 will include 
harvesting the food we have grown and preparing food for us to eat. Finally for aspiration 3 the children will 
have the opportunity to perform in a talent show to demonstrate their own skills to everyone. A very exciting 
end to a wonderful year together!  
 
Transition 
Over this half term we will be doing lots of work to get your children ready for Year 1. Children will get 
opportunities to spend informal times in their new classroom and with their new teachers, as well as Move up 
morning on the Friday 28th June. If you have any questions about transition, then please see your child’s teacher.  
 
Reading  
A reminder than it is important for your child to be practicing their reading at home, at least 3 times a week. As 
you are aware your child now has a book taken from our phonics scheme. Any time you read with your child, 
please record in their monkey book. You child also has their own maths games which will be changed weekly. 
This is an additional opportunity for your child to practice the skills they have been learning at school.  
 
 
A few reminders  
As the weather gets warmer, please ensure your child has a sun hat and that you apply sun cream to your child 
prior to them coming in the morning. We spend a lot of time outside and it is important to keep them safe in the 
sun.  
 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and co-operation. 
 
The Early Years Team  


